
Subject: Softwood Lumber Petition...Please forward
Date: Fri, 16 Nov 2001 11:23:58 -0800

From: "Dave Sadler" <davesadler@telus.net>
To: "FONVCA" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

In response to the U.S. Department of Commerce anti-dumping duty of 12.58% and the countervailing duty of 19.31% imposed on
Canadian softwood lumber exports, PRINCE GEORGE Mayor Colin Kinsley has initiated an electronic petition aimed at ending the
trade dispute.  The Mayor is asking you to sign your name, adding strength to his written request to President Bush asking him "to
intervene as quickly as possible, to the fullest extent permitted His Office under American Law".  If you wish to sign the petition, visit
www.city.pg.bc.ca.
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